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June 30, 2017
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND FEDEX

Mr. Steven V. King

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Response Testimony of Brian C. Collins on Behalf of the Northwest Industrial

Gas Users
DOCKETS UE-170033 and UG-170034 (Consolidated)

Dear Mr. King:

Included for filing is the Response Testimony of Brian C. Collins on Behalf of the
Northwest Industrial Gas Users in the above-referenced proceeding.

This document has been filed electronically and is also being sent with 11 copies via
overnight delivery to the WUTC, and service copies are being transmitted to the current service
list via electronic mail and regular mail. Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

AT

Tommy A. Brooks
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